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Summary 

This bill would allow high school students to qualify for unemployment insurance benefits if 
they otherwise meet eligibility requirements. Currently high school students are excluded from 
receiving unemployment benefits under Minnesota law. Following a recent Minnesota Court of 
Appeals decision, high school students may be eligible for temporary Pandemic Unemployment 
Assistance under the federal CARES Act. This bill would be effective August 1, 2021.  
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